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Ref: ASD/ACR 

   

Dear Family   

   

Give it a Try Week  

Monday, 7 July – Friday, 11 July 2025 

 

As part of our extra-curricular incentive, we would like to make you aware of “Give it a Try” Week 

which is running from Monday, 7 July to Friday, 11 July. We are inviting all students to explore our 

extra-curricular sports, clubs and activities across the school week for an opportunity to find 

something they may enjoy and consider taking up in the new year. Please be aware these clubs 

can run at lunch times and/or after school. An up-to-date version of the extra-curricular timetable is 

attached for you, please click on the following link Extra Curricular Activities - Shireland Collegiate 

Academy to see what is available and when. 

 

Students who have tried two or more different clubs across the week will be entered into a prize 

draw for a £20 voucher to spend over the summer holidays.  

 

We thank you for your support and encouragement for your child to “try something new” at 

Shireland Collegiate Academy.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Windmill                                     Mr T Daly 
Deputy Head of Sixth Form                                  Principal  
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